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Hello, 

 

I am writing to say I oppose the repeal of this needed policy. We shouldn’t repeal 

Governor Browns actions to make dense, affordable housing easy to build. We 

shouldn’t put new rules that will make it harder to build. Please do not pass this 

legislation. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


